
Minnesota Arabian Horse Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 
September 8, 2011 -- Conference Call 
 
Participating Officers and Board Members  
Lori Conway, Miriam McGurran, Toni Marie O’Daniel, Annie Slawik, Lisa Lewis, John 
Diedrich, Rebecca Bell, Carol Carlson 
 
President Lori Conway called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm via conference call. 
 
AOSC Show at Lake Elmo 
Toni Marie reported that there was a great turnout for the Lake Elmo show. There was a 
commemorative 9/11 presentation and great judging by Jeff and Roxanne Schall. 
 
Treasurer’s Report (via Lori Conway from Jill Frieders) 
There has been no change in the MAHA’s money situation and no changes since the last 
MAHA board meeting. 
 
Fall Classic 
Lori Conway reported that things are on track for the Fall Classic in Winona.  John 
Diedrich will be the Ring Steward, Laura Mickelson will be the announcer, and Miriam 
McGurran has offered to do ribbons. Lori reported that they need more people to help 
with hospitality, and they need more sponsors for the classes.  Polo wraps will be handed 
out for the first place awards. An EMT has been obtained. Sheila Varian will be doing a 
clinic. 
 
Trail Ride  
A trail ride has been planned for October 8th at 1 pm at Lebanon Hills in Eagan. 
 
Website 
Lori Conway reported that Janet de Acevedo Macdonald has sent various requests to 
trainers for interviews. Janet is also looking for more pictures from Canada to post on the 
website. 
 
AHA Convention 
Lori Conway reported that we may send delegates to the AHA convention and we will be 
able to give $800 to $1000 to cover the costs for attendance. 
 
Spring Show 
Lori Conway reported that the dates for the Spring Show will be March 23-25, 2012. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm. 
 
Submitted by Carol Carlson, MAHA secretary 


